
 

 

December 5, 2023 

To        Board of Education (Public Meeting) 

From Sean Nosek, Superintendent/CEO  

Re   2024-2028 Strategic Plan Engagement 

 
This report is presented to the Board for information. 
 
  
BACKGROUND: 
 
As the 2020-2024 Strategic Plan cycle comes to a close in June 2024, the Board of Education will enter into 
public consultations to gather feedback to renew the Board’s strategic plan for 2024-2028. Students, staff, 
families and the broader community will have the opportunity to share their voice and participate in various 
engagement activities starting in the new year. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


